activities. These proposals, if approved, would permit
the adoption of realistic conservation methods for
sealing and would involve the phasing out of Norwegian
fishing operations and acceptance of Canadian
Jurisdiction in the newly created 12 mile territorial
sea and fishing zones off Canada's east and west
coasts.

It was decided that the proposed agreements should
be submitted to Governments and that there should -be
a further meeting between the two sides in Ottawa in
mid-June of this year.
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